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THE CENTERS AT ST. CAMILLUS NAMES NEW RELATIONSHIP DEVELOPMENT COORDINATOR 

 
(SYRACUSE, NY) The Centers at St. Camillus announced today that Michael Connor, of Syracuse, 
NY, will serve the professional, not-for-profit health care organization as its new relationship 
development coordinator.   
 
Connor will work to maintain and increase relationships with donors and event underwriters, 
enhance relationships with family members of residents and patients, and encourage overall 
support by developing loyalty and helping to publicize and promote the needs of the facility 
throughout the community. 
 
Connor is well-known in central New York for his professional experience in health care as well 
as the performing arts. He served as director of public relations for Loretto from 2005 to 2012, 
and currently enjoys a more than 30-year association with Syracuse Opera both on stage as a 
principal artist and administratively, most recently as director of advancement.  
 
“I’m tremendously excited to be working in the health care field again, especially for The 
Centers at St. Camillus“, Connor stated. “I live nearby and have always thought of The Centers 
at St. Camillus as my neighbors; now it’s my privilege to work with them.” Connor also stated, 
“The Centers at St. Camillus has a very dedicated staff and excellent care programs, from 
comprehensive nursing to rehabilitation and other support services to promote wellness and 
independence. I look forward to becoming very well acquainted with our residents and patients 
and their individual needs, and then work with their families, other loved ones and the 
community to achieve additional awareness and support.”  
 
Established in 1969, The Centers at St. Camillus has become a health care leader in central New 
York as one of the area’s most respected not-for-profit skilled nursing and rehabilitation 
facilities. 
 
To learn more about The Centers at St. Camillus and how to support its care programs through 
giving, contact Michael Connor, relationship development coordinator, at (315) 703-0822 or e-
mail michael.connor@st-camillus.org. 
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### 
 
The Centers at St. Camillus is a not-for-profit health care facility offering comprehensive inpatient, 
outpatient and home care services, including brain injury rehabilitation, continuing care, subacute rehab, 
outpatient therapies, medical transport, adult day health services, and more. Since its founding in 1969, 
St. Camillus has been a leader in rehabilitative health care dedicated to caring for life. 
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